
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 

ENNIS ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION 

ENNIS CITY COMMISSION 

“HISTORIC PRESERVATION GRANT” 

Public hearings will be held before the Economic Development Corporation, a Type B 
Corporation, on Tuesday, September 14, 2021 at 5:00 P.M. and the City Commission of the City 
of Ennis on Tuesday, September 21, 2021 at 6:00 P.M. in the Bluebonnet Room at the Welcome 
Center, 201 NW Main Street, Ennis, Texas, 75119, to hear testimony and consider written 
evidence whether or not a Historic Preservation grant, a Type B Project, should be approved by 
the EDC and City Commission of the City of Ennis, Texas. The purpose of the grant is for 
property improvements to 111 W Knox St.   
 
It is requested you make your views known either in person or by writing to Jim Wehmeier, 
Economic Development Director, jimw@ennistx.gov. 
 
Publish on Sunday, September 12, 2021 
 


